
Online internship for first year students 

I wanted to inform you that we have launched an exclusive campaign 'Meri 1st Year Waali 

Internship - Your 1st step towards an independent you!' for the first-year students of Punjabi 

University, Patiala to help them gain professional experience, improve communication skills & 

get financial independence during this lockdown period by doing easy to do work from home 

internships. 

Through this campaign, all your first-year students can apply to 160+ internship 
opportunities in the field of social media marketing, content writing, human resource, 
and many more. Every internship comes with a certificate and a minimum stipend of 
INR 20,000 which goes up to INR 60,000 

Students can visìt here to apply now - internshala.com/i/FY4-IS54833. 

Eligibility - All the first-year students from any degree or stream are eligible to apply for 
these internships. 

The registrations have already begun and the last date to apply is 4th May. Also, 
there is no registration fee involved at all. 

I request you to share this vital information with all your first-year students to 
ensure maximum participation from your college. In the meanwhile, we will also be 
informing your students about it.  
 
Also, to know more details about this initiative students may vìsit the FAQs section over 
here or email us at firstyearinternships@internshala.com  
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